
Facebook Communication Guidelines 

Community: 

Connecting with our community is important to us. Facebook is one way Inland engages with 

our community and we invite you to participate. But before you post, please read these important 

communication guidelines. Our goal is to have respectful, friendly conversations, ones that stay 

on topic, and are not offensive to anyone.  

Opinions expressed on Inland’s Facebook page represent the views of individual commenters, 

not Inland Hospital.  

Inland Hospital reserves the right to edit or remove any postings we deem inappropriate, 

including but not limited to: 

 Violations of patient or healthcare provider privacy 

 Foul language 

 Personal attacks or defamatory comments 

 Comments that that go off topic (including promotion of events, web sites, organizations, 

and programs not related to or affiliated with Inland Hospital) 

Inland is not responsible for the content of links to other websites posted on Inland’s Facebook 

page, and such postings are not considered an endorsement by Inland. 

Because information on social media sites can be viewed for years to come, please use caution 

about sharing personal information.  


